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Notice of Press Conference

On Tuesday 15 January 2019, at 11.00, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will be held to present the Holy Father Francis’ Letter to the Pontifical Academy for Life on the 25
anniversary of its Foundation, and the upcoming General Assembly to take place in the Vatican from 25 to 27
February 2019, in the New Synod Hall, on the theme “Robo Ethics. Humans, machines and health”.

The speakers will be:

- H. E. Msgr. Vincenzo Paglia, president of the Pontifical Academy for Life;

- Msgr. Renzo Pegoraro, chancellor of the same Pontifical Academy;

- Professor Fr. Paolo Benanti, T.O.R., lecturer in Moral Theology and Ethics of Technology at the Pontifical
Gregorian University, academician of the Pontifical Academy for Life;

- Professor Laura Palazzani, Full Professor in Biolaw and Philosophy of Law at Libera Università Maria
Santissima Assunta (LUMSA), academician of the Pontifical Academy for Life.


